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Tuesday 1% March 2022
Dear parent(s)/carer(s)

RE: Russia/Ukraine conflict

We are all facing uncertainty at this time and we will be working with students to ensure they have a
grasp and understanding of what is happening in the world. Whilst there are no clear answers as to
the 'best way' that a school can support their communities - this is, after all, an unprecedented
situation - the approach we will take will be flexible and based on our children and how they are
presenting to us as staff. This will include acknowledging that it has happened, that feeling worried is
to be expected and reminding children of the opportunities they have to gain support with anything
that might be affecting them.

| want to take this opportunity to also share some resources with you as families so that, should you
need it, you can access some advice about how to handle these conversations at home.

If you and your family are impacted by this issue, and you feel the need for extra support from us,
then please reach out to your child's Head of Year.

Yours Faithfully
( J //
il

Mrs R Carron

Assistant Head
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Current information regarding Ukraine

Supporting your child if they see upsetting content online about what is happening in Ukraine
(Childnet)
https://www.childnet.com/blog/supporting-your-child-with-upsetting-content/

We should not hide from children what is happening in Ukraine (Schools Week/Children's
Commissioner)
https://schoolsweek.co.uk/we-should-not-hide-from-children-what-is-happening-in-ukraine/

Help for teachers and families to talk to pupils about Russia’s invasion of Ukraine and how to help
them avoid misinformation (Department for Education)
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/02/25/help-for-teachers-and-families-to-talk-to-pupils-
about-russias-invasion-of-ukraine-and-how-to-help-them-avoid-misinformation/

Information produced previously about war and international violence

How and when to talk to children about war, according to a parenting expert (Independent)
https://www.independent.co.uk/life-style/children-war-talk-russia-ukraine-b2023695.html

Talking with Children About War and Violence in the World (Family Education, US)
https://www.familyeducation.com/life/wars/talking-children-about-war-violence-world

Tips for parents and caregivers on media coverage of traumatic events (The National Child Traumatic
Stress Network, US)

https://www.nctsn .org/resou rces/tips—pa rents-and-caregivers-media-coverage-traumatic-events

The Coopers’ Company and Coborn School is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (registration number 07547060).

Registered office: St Mary’s Lane, Upminster, Essex RM14 3HS


https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUMtuhDAM_Bq4VKAkhNchh1ZtpZ77ASjEBrJAEiWhaP--YbWH3ipZsuUZazyDu9TbEO8Oxcc1vnkrQckQc3wgGgSjvOsobSjJFzECAKGET0iZmvp26oC2ik99JRlXI8uDjvi8amtKuprlm1hidCGrXjP2meo8z1ItegODsVR2T6txs3Nq4XDO-qjNXNzt4YsHqzh1XIrDBYwPRFkT0cREz3cMQc44BDSAfgCbfjZivY17GeSE8yE9pBNtglqs3UJSK4_1aQ1w0z_o79e3dU-qvqpp0-daMMKu6khTsYqXTUtRXglwmvwomnHyr4IX65mQRPUIgEYlN1Ft9oAnIYrvFNTL13vGqj9RSecGI3cUq7zJURchWo-TT45D4byFQ0VtTQ4CeN2P5BfLY5aT
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFkE1uxCAMhU8z2VREQP7IgkWrtlLXPUBEsGdgkkAEpNHcvqTNortKXli2n56_h4uy85AeK8q3o30JXoFWMRX4s7EgOauFYKxltDBStEK09Np1TPcN8DzuueqrpunY2La9KKJNeKq6hlHR8GKWJqU1XqrnC3_PFbXxfo474lRqX25Tnu1IovHbDMT5RIwFJNfgF6KNnSGgI7tRidhIjFpXdNbdiHVkm4KyDrO-WDBGdcMhogMMA_j8vpPTfVzKqK5421SArLLudP91PikBZ_uF4XE83vS0ykAZrLCSU36UoG3Fq7psO4bqCKNmGU2zS03_dQhy2vMmnwYEQKf9FpKe_QbnQZKfObOnj9cLr_6kljkHpxaUk7qr0ZKYfMCciUuRrMHDppP1rgAJddOP9BuR-ph-
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUcuO2zAM_Jr4UsjQw3acgw5bdBfouR8Q0BJtay2Lhh5Z7N9XDnLorQBBChiSoxniDs7f8_eB-v18_owE1kDKDT4RZ7UU3TgKMQjerFqO_Mb7wc5y7CdljFISBZ_UdZxRcuia5DK-pq694GMvG6_XnI90UW8X-VEDbTGQHYW1TO3kaWkXerRlq5DkUtbCzyT7mlb0B5spsoxgVoyJQbBsht15h4llYhn8dtajHM5XeKKSWSwpOUjMhQekysRoZmWL4AI-F6z0dc48t-cVdwYPcpbtLrlQ2fbn9yp9s2NKsOA9YbAY75aqK0Fvn9PeJphxKRCtC4sLyaxEPrWGqpKXeRa9e2D8Pv3ob1zdVC-GW-P0KbPGyAclVdcOV4FwetyJ6pgRl47_lyHq7asitTWitRgMlZiNp2JfDVn_qaf48fvXRap_jgHHcQ-wo97gEybHUqaIc6SQEzsi1dOc0hurbdffJv4Xr8K3gA
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUcuO2zAM_Jr4UsjQw3acgw5bdBfouR8Q0BJtay2Lhh5Z7N9XDnLorQBBChiSoxniDs7f8_eB-v18_owE1kDKDT4RZ7UU3TgKMQjerFqO_Mb7wc5y7CdljFISBZ_UdZxRcuia5DK-pq694GMvG6_XnI90UW8X-VEDbTGQHYW1TO3kaWkXerRlq5DkUtbCzyT7mlb0B5spsoxgVoyJQbBsht15h4llYhn8dtajHM5XeKKSWSwpOUjMhQekysRoZmWL4AI-F6z0dc48t-cVdwYPcpbtLrlQ2fbn9yp9s2NKsOA9YbAY75aqK0Fvn9PeJphxKRCtC4sLyaxEPrWGqpKXeRa9e2D8Pv3ob1zdVC-GW-P0KbPGyAclVdcOV4FwetyJ6pgRl47_lyHq7asitTWitRgMlZiNp2JfDVn_qaf48fvXRap_jgHHcQ-wo97gEybHUqaIc6SQEzsi1dOc0hurbdffJv4Xr8K3gA
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFULtuhDAQ_BpoIpAfmIPCRaIkUup8AFrs5fBhbGSboPv7mOSKdJFWq33PzuAKxg7pvqF8O8OX4EEriKnEn47RktGm6yhtKSln2RANFwGUdSOfUIztNPVMAfSCt6A5L6NJ-Ni6CEo6wUor55S2WPDngr1nO46jNk7jhtm5VCtf70uuWzNhFdPdYk7UbKwO6KoDQpXALlXYYzRQ7UsA47AaGWG87UU9p9WWK8YIVxzieTMM2ufvnVxu41pHmPC6Q9DGXY2Lavbexl_QB0mN1nxhuJ9_i57wngva9qWRGeK0jrSc8aZuLxTh1KKhmZmiRUP-RQhyyQx0Hg2oM13l95CU9bt-DCT5mSV7-ngtGP8jGmzb4GBFucANRpN18QGn4F2K1Ra83lUy3pVa6kb0I_kGQ3mYsg
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFkc9uhCAQxp9GL42GP-LqgUObtknPfQAzwriyIhjANfv2xWYPvTWZZEi-D-abH7iCsUN6bCg_zuNb8KAVxFTir2K0ZLTpOkpbSspZjorQ8SLGSVy6fpx4I3rWMKAgoJ36npfRJHzeughKOsFKK-eUtljw14J95jqOo55gNfaBeleQjHe18mtWrJnwNECIuSWwi3HXSs3G6oCugtHvqcpqdTfeolNYHT5YXa4YI1xxiOg0hkH7nN3J5TaudYQJrzsEnV8yLqrZexvzuHpfnitqtOaO4XGmFj3hPRe07UsjGWFndaTljDd1e6EIJ4mG5r0ULRry74QglxxXZ2tArXNiv4ekrN_105Dkdwb28vVeMP4HGWzb4GBFucANRlPF5ANOwbsUqy34jO2kVmqp8weM5Ae1bpjZ
https://email.kjbm.safeguardinginschools.co.uk/c/eJyFUMtugzAQ_Bq4VCDbPAIHH1q1lXruB6CNd0McwEZeE5S_r6ly6K3SHmY0s9qdoQXsPMTHSvrjgG_BAxrgmNOvYlErWXedlK0U-VV3rcKuuhhJRoDosKVGtDWelOpFA-KSs4303Do1UnSNymd9jXHlrHrN1Geafd9LZyK70ocx8UDst2CIE4525WKFQC5yAQ4Lk_Bo7xS4WAgtFMYnAiMVMcC2QLSmoPthzxdiTsLA5JDCgD4lcHq6nZeS4ULjBgGtG61jc_V-5tL4cpueQZHm48rj-L3pRdVXjWz73Gol1DGdaCtV1WV7kgRHH7VM6YzMavHvhaCnPSnJGgiRnElxo5n9hk9D1N-ptpev90xVf4qDdR0cLKQnuMHZFhx9oEvwRzdr8LiZaL3LUWPd9GfxAx_tm6o

